
Woodland Hills School
District

RFP for Door Access and
Camera Systems

The Woodland Hills School
District  is  requesting
proposals  from  qualified
vendors  for  the  purchase
and  installation  of  Door
access  and  camera
systems.   Detailed
specifications  may  be
obtained  at  the  district
website  www.whsd.net
listed  under  Departments,
Business  Office  and  then
select  Bids/RFP's.
Proposals  should  be  sent
to  531  Jones  Ave,  North
Braddock  PA  15104
Attention:  Business  Office
or  emailed  to
rothgr@whsd.us  Proposals
should  be  clearly  marked
and  will  be  accepted  up
until the Opening at 10AM
Monday February 26, 2024
at  the  same location.  The
Board  of  School  Directors
reserves  the  right  to
accept or reject all  or any
part of these RFP’s and to
waive  any  informalities
which, in its judgment, do
not serve the best interest
of the Board.


